
 

 

Dear Intermediate Parents and Students, 

 

We are excited to see you for the next school year. Attached is a list of the reading books for this 

summer. You will need to read two books this summer. The bolded book is required reading, and 

you can choose your second book from the list.  

 

When you return in August, we will use the assigned reading for a class debate, literature circle, 

and some game activities. 

 

Books I read: 

 

 

 

 

My child has read both books: 

 

(Signature of Parent) 

 

 



Book Choices: 

 

Incoming Third Graders: 

The Lemonade War                                                                Jacqueline Davies 

Ace the Very Important Pig                                                   Dick King-Smith 

Herbie Jones                                                                           Suzy Kine 

Unstoppable                                                                            Tim Green 

The Miraculous Journey of Edward Tulane                           Kate DiCamillo  

 

Incoming Fourth Graders: 

The War With Grandpa                     Robert K. Smith 

Nerd Camp                                        Elissa Brent Weissman 

Skinny Bones                                    Barbara Park 

A Dog Called Kitty                           Bill Wallace  

The Half-a-Moon Inn                       Paul Fleischman 

 

Incoming Fifth Graders: 

The Wish Giver                              Bill Britain 

Kimchi and Calamari                     Rose Kent 

Inkheart                                          Cornelia Funke 

The Capture                                    Kathryn Lasky 

Night of the Howling Dogs            Graham Salisbury 

 


